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I would like to lodge a formal opposition to  the proposed plans to develop the Netherbarns opposite Abbotford.

It is the 250 anniversary this year of Sir Walter Scott. The development will destroy the idyllic views from Abbotsford House
over the Tweed.

It will also ruin the stretch of river for the lovers of the river and the quiet tranquility.

Sir Walter Scott is an idol of Scotland, bringing Scotland onto the map, and reinvigorating many of Scotland's traditions and
customs.

I strongly disagree with any development overlooking Abbotsford and Scotlands heritage, protect what we have don't loose it
forever.

Regards
Charlie Kay

 


